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I urge the Judiciary Committee to support LD260 with a bipartisan vote of ought to 
pass because protection of rights that affirms the dignity and humanity of each and 
every person living in Maine is well-suited to be enshrined in our state's Constitution. 
Your support moves this action one step closer to a vote by Mainers themselves. And 
truly Maine voters should be the ones to determine whether or not the inclusive ERA 
should be part of the Maine Constitution --so I urge you to give us this opportunity!


